Representation Submitted by AIFUCTO (North Zone), Haryana Govt. College
Teachers’ Association (HGCTA ) Haryana College Teachers’ Association
(HCTA)

October 12, 2010

To
The Vice Chancellor
Kurukshetra University

Kurukshetra.

Subject : Urgent Problems of the Teachers of Affiliated Colleges Regarding Ph.D. Regulations.

Respected Sir,

With due regards, we request you resolve following issues concerning Ph.D.
registration, Ph.D. course work and permission of supervising Ph.D. research:

1. Regular teachers should be exempted from Ph.D. entrance test. MDU has done it. A decision in
this regard should be taken without any further delay.

2. The University should give clear guidelines to affiliated colleges regarding the leave to be
availed for attending Ph.D. course work. For this teachers should be given Academic Leave. The
university needs to instruct the colleges on this particular issue so that Ph.D. course is not used
to deny research opportunity to the teachers.

3. Werequest you to allow college teachers in all subjects, both UG and PG teachers, to
supervise Ph.D. research. Despite the fact that the Ph.D. Ordinance of KUK allows it, in practice
it is yet to implemented in all subjects. Here we would like to stress the urgency of this
particular issue as the rampant corruption in research degrees is on the rise due to private
players in higher education. There should be no condition of infrastructural research facilities
in the colleges.

We request you to treat these issues with due urgency as there is a widespread resentment in
the teaching fraternity of affiliated colleges .

With thanks

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Rajender Kumar, President Haryana Govt. College Teachers’ Association



Dr. UV Singh, President, Haryana college Teachers’ Association

Dr. Rajbir Parashar, Gen. Secretary Haryana College Teachers’ Association



